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Diane Lilienthal <diane.lilienthal@yahoo.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear El Dorado County Board of Supervisors, 

Edcgov.us Mail - thank you 

PtD>U 'c c~t- ti-~ 
County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Sat, Mar 20, 2021 at 3:49 PM 

My husband and I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for the wonderfully professional manner in which 
the COVID-19 vaccine clinics were handled by the El Dorado County Health Department, at 931 Spring St, in Placerville, 
CA. We were there on Jan 25, 2021 and Feb 16, 2021, to receive our two vaccinations. Both times, we were impressed 
by the efficiency, the organization, and the friendliness of the people staffing the facility. Care was taken to insure the 
health and safety of the people coming for their vaccinations. They were greeted in a respectful manner, efficiently 
checked in, the vaccine was professionally given by compassionate nurses. We were given complete instructions about 
how long to wait and what to expect in the aftermath of each injection. We were rather emotional, and very grateful to 
receive our covid vaccinations . We also feel such a sense of joy that our country has pulled together to help people be 
safer. We commend all those who helped out at this particular facility, and indeed, all those who are helping all over the 
country. 

Thank you so very much, 
Diane and Steve Lilienthal 
4084 Borders Drive 
El Dorado Hills, CA 
96762 
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